
10 January 2022 

5G APPLICATIONS FOR ARMY
INSTALLATIONS CAPABILITY ASSESSMENT

erdcwerx.org

Event Outcomes

ERDCWERX   info@erdcwerx.org

ERDCWERX received 17 submissions.
Submissions were forwarded to the
ERDC's Construction Engineering
Research Laboratory (CERL) for review
and downselect. 
Three vendors were identified by ERDC
for presentations during the Army
Installations 5G Innovation Summit .

ERDCWERX, in collaboration with the U.S.
Army Engineer Research and Development
Center (ERDC), conducted a Capability
Assessment to invite solutions for the idea
generation and development of 5G
applications for Army Installations. Proposed
solutions will be evaluated by ERDC and
considered for presentation during the Army
Installations 5G Innovation Summit hosted by
ERDC in August 2022. 


